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Mr Simeon Georgiev
WDTK

Date: 26 September 2017
  

Dear Mr Georgiev
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 - 3470087
 
Thank you for your request for information which was received on 29 August 2017.
 
Your request was:

Can you please provide information about the funds allocated to the Sheffield City 
Council in connection with the redevelopment of the city centre and specifically the 
Castlegate area that have come from central government in the past 5 years.
 
This request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
I am writing to inform you that some of the information you requested is not held 
by Department for Communities and Local Government. The Department does not 
hold the information for all of central government.
 
I have detailed below the information that is held.

Investment awarded to Sheffield City Council in connection with the redevelopment 
of the city centre is detailed in the table below. None relate specifically to the 
Castlegate area.

Organisation Project Name Contribution
Sheffield City Council Sheffield Cultural Infrastructure £3,678,328
Sheffield City Council Eastern Gateway £897,391
Sheffield City Council Grey to Green Phase 1 – Sheffield Riverside Business District £950,353
Sheffield City Council Remediation of the former Don Valley Stadium Site £1,133,949

£6,660,021

Sheffield City Council may have received other funds from other government 
Departments in respect of the redevelopment of the city centre and the Castlegate 
area. 



TEMPLATE FRAMEWORK – NOT TO BE USED FOR SUBMISSION 
OF DRAFT ANSWERS

The Department for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy (BEIS) and Sheffield City 
Council may hold further information in relation to your request. They can be 
contacted at:

Information Rights Unit
1 Victoria Street
London
SW1H 0ET
Email: xxx.xxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxx.xx

Sheffield City Council
Town Hall
Pinstone Street
Sheffield
S1 2HH
Email: xxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx

I hope this is of help.
 
Complaints procedure
 
If you are unhappy with this response, we will review it and report back to you. (This 
is called an internal review.) If you want us to do this, let us know by return email 
within two months of receiving this response. You can also ask by letter addressed 
to:
 
Department for Communities and Local Government
Knowledge and Information Access Team
1st Floor NW, Fry Building
2 Marsham Street
London, SW1P 4DF
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of this internal review, you can ask the 
independent Information Commissioner to investigate. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at email address xxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx.xx or use their 
online form at ico.org.uk/concerns or call them on 0303 123 1113.
 
Yours sincerely
 

Ashwin Jolly
Deputy FOI Business Partner – Local Government and Integration
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